
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
June 28, 2017 

 
 

 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M170622B  

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON HUMAN CAPITAL 

AND EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY, 2:00 P.M., 
THURSDAY, JUNE 22, 2017, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the agency’s Human Capital and Equal 
Employment Opportunity Programs.  Topics presented included an overview on human capital,   
strategic workforce planning, security clearance review project, civil rights update, and diversity 
and inclusion update.  The Commission was also addressed by the Chapter Executive Vice-
President of the National Treasury Employees Union (NTEU).  
 
The staff should evaluate whether the enhanced strategic workforce planning process could be 
modified to capture process efficiencies NRC has made under Project Aim and should 
communicate the results of this evaluation to the Commission.   
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


